
Fund-raiser  
Take a Break From Cooking, 
And Find Out What G & L and 

HMNMH 
Are Cooking Up For Us! 

A small, but determined, group of Summit homeowners has been working diligently with Smart 
Growth SCV to obtain facts, and counter the deceptive rhetoric being dispensed by G&L Realty1 
HMNMH, regarding the proposed "campus" expansion on McBean Parkway. 
 
We are now at a crossroads, when some hard decisions must be made 
 

We have obtained invaluable legal advice from an expert land use attorney; 
Our actions have brought about the reduction of the project, but it is still too 

dense for the area. 
We have been able to cover expenses thanks to a few generous donors. To continue, 

We Need Your Support: 

Thursday, March 13 
Summit Clubhouse 
24600 Del Monte, Santa Clarita 

6:30 p.m.--until 
 

Hors d'oeuvres, Wine and Beer will be Served;  
 

Smart Growth SCV president, David Gauny, will present 
an update on the project 

 
Please RSVP by March 10 to: 

 
Linda Pedersen (661) 254-6595 
Judy Penman, (661) 254-5931 

  


